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28/06/2023  22:46:202023/2203/P OBJ roni rosenheimer I wish to object to this application, the proposed extension, by reason of its siting, size and design, would result 

in an excessive and incongruous addition to the building which would be harmful to the character and 

appearance of the building. Moreover, the application is lacking vital information as well as an over 

development of the site. The application does not provide for a car free development as is required under the 

planning policy in Camden.
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